
 

 
 

OGB Cautions Members Against Scams  
 
The Office of Group Benefits (OGB) has received reports from members who have been called or had 
a door-to-door solicitation from individuals claiming to be affiliated with OGB. In many cases, these 
solicitors call themselves “OGB Benefit Advisors” and ask for money to be sent directly to them in 
order to enroll in a health plan. It’s important to remember that OGB representatives will never 
come to your home and will never ask you to send money directly to the agency or a 
representative.  If you receive a suspicious call, visit or letter, please contact OGB to confirm that it is 
legitimate. You can contact OGB between 8 a.m. and 4:30 pm Monday through Friday by calling 1-
800-272-8451. 
 
 

 


